
Community, Finance and Strategic Leadership Scrutiny Committee  

(All starting 2pm unless otherwise stated) 

Meeting Date 
 

Agenda Item Contact Officer 

2024   

18th July 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Selected from Cabinet Forward Work Programme  
 

Revenue Budget Monitoring Outturn 
2023-2024 (For monitoring) 
 

Huw Jones 

Capital Budget Monitoring Outturn 
2023-24 (For monitoring) 
 

Huw Jones 

Treasury Management Outturn 2023-
2024 (For monitoring) 
 

Huw Jones 

Corporate Plan 2024-2027 Working 
towards a more prosperous, fairer and 
greener NPT (For decision) 
 

Louise McAndrew / Caryn Furlow-Harris 

Strategic Equality Plan2024/2028 (For 
decision) 
 

Rhian Headon / Caryn Furlow-Harris 



Annual Governance Statement 23/24 
(For decision) 
 

Caryn Furlow-Harris 

5th September Selected from Cabinet Forward Work Programme 
 

Welsh Language Annual Report 2023-
2024 (For decision) 
 

Caryn Furlow-Harris 

Corporate Plan Annual Report 
2023/2024  

Louise McAndrew / Caryn Furlow-Harris 
 

Self-Assessment 2023/2024 (For 
decision) 

Louise McAndrew / Caryn Furlow-Harris 
  

Procurement Strategy (For decision) 
 

Craig Griffiths 

Public Participation Strategy 2023-2027 
– Progress Report (For monitoring) 
 

Caryn Furlow-Harris / Anita James 

Review of Council Civil Contingency 
Arrangements (For decision) 
 

Sheenagh Rees / Emma John 

Strategic Equality Plan Annual Report 
2023-2024 (For decision) 
 

Rhian Headon / Caryn Furlow-Harris 



Revenue Budget Monitoring 24-25 (For 
monitoring) 
 

Huw Jones 

Capital Budget Monitoring 24-25 (For 
monitoring) 
 

Huw Jones 

Treasury Management Outturn 24-25 
(For monitoring) 
 

Huw Jones 

17th October Selected from Cabinet Forward Work Programme 
 

Complaints and Compliments Annual 
Report 2023/2024 (For monitoring) 
 

Caryn Furlow-Harris 

Contract Procedure Rules (For decision) 
 

Craig Griffiths 

28th November Selected from Cabinet Forward Work Programme 
 

Revenue Budget Monitoring 24-25 (For 
monitoring) 
 

Huw Jones 

Capital Budget Monitoring 24-25 (For 
monitoring) 
 

Huw Jones 



Treasury Management Outturn 24-25 
(For monitoring) 
 

Huw Jones 

2025   

9th January  Selected from Cabinet Forward Work Programme 
 

Strategic Risk Register (For monitoring) 
 

Caryn Furlow-Harris 

20th February Selected from Cabinet Forward Work Programme 
 

Revenue Budget Monitoring 24-25 (For 
monitoring) 
 

Huw Jones 

Capital Budget Monitoring 24-25 (For 
monitoring) 
 

Huw Jones 

Treasury Management Outturn 24-25 
(For monitoring) 
 

Huw Jones 

3rd April    
 


